
NOTICE 
TOWN BOARD

TOWN OF SUMNER
Wednesday, August 26, 2020

Notice is given that on Wednesday, August 26, 2020, at 3:00 p.m., a 
meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Sumner will be held at the 
Sumner Town Hall, at 1550 24½ Street, Rice Lake, WI with 
representatives of Souce Energy Services.  This meeting was requested 
by Source Energy Services.   

Sandra Tomczak, Clerk
August 25, 2020


